
As part of Black History Week, on Wednesday 16th October 2019 Vijay visited Our Lady of 
Fatima Catholic Primary School to teach the children all about Bhangra dancing and where it 
originated from. Vijay worked with each class and explained that Bhangra dancing was 
originally connected to farming, reaping the harvest and gathering crops. Each class shared 
their dance experience during a collective worship at the end of the day.  
 
 
 


